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NOTIFICATION: DSB UAT - Updates to REST Enterprise 
HTTP response code during maintenance 

 
 

Audience: All REST Enterprise Users 

Notification details:  

The purpose of this note is to inform DSB users that the HTTP response on REST 
enterprise during the maintenance will be updated.  Additional details are listed below: 

• Currently the UAT REST Enterprise Service is giving HTTP 404 (NOT FOUND) 
instead of HTTP 503 (SERVICE UNAVAILABLE) during maintenance period 
therefore we need to implemented this change on 10 February 2018 10:00 AM 
UTC to correct this response. 

• After this change all UAT REST Enterprise users will receive HTTP 503 response 
during the maintenance period. 

• This change does not impact the REST service and the standard maintenance 
period of 12 PM Saturday to 12 PM Sunday will still be in effect. 

 

Action Required:  

• None:  REST Enterprise users are expected not to send any ISIN request during the 
maintenance period but any attempt will now result in HTTP 503 instead of HTTP 
404. 

 

This work will be scheduled on production once UAT implementation is validated 

successful and a separate notification will be sent out. 

Let us know if you have any questions/concern. 

 

 

Please contact technical.support@anna-dsb.com for all support & connectivity issues  
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